

Celebration Newsletter

01594 542287



www.woodside.gloucs.sch.uk

ourschoolsapp

Celebrating Woodside Primary School: 4th February 2022

Dear Parents,

We all enjoyed learning about Chinese New Year in Fallow Deer's zoom class assembly this week. It was great to hear about the different subjects that children have been successful in too, from early writing skills to poetry up in KS2.

Mrs Fawkes, Deputy Head Teacher

Woodside 100 Club Winner is...

Libby C

Certificate Winners



Little Dormice: Bodhi and lily Dormice: Florrie and Lola Fallow Deer: Eve and Theo Woodpeckers: Scarlett and Zeta Red Squirrels: Emily and Bethany









Top Dojo Scorers

Dojo points are won over the week by demonstrating great behaviour, our school values, hard work and so much more. Congratulations to the winners this week.

Dormice: Jaicob and Louie Fallow Deer: Phoebe and Jake Woodpeckers: Max and Archie Red Squirrels: Chloe and Gracie























West Glouces tershire **Little Dormice** Goldilocks and three bears this week. The children really enjoyed the story, acting out, playing with porridge, story mapping. Lots of painting and playdough.













Dormice have been impressing us with their learning in phonics. They love to have a go at spelling words and sentences during the phonics sessions. The children also choose to write messages and simple sentences during their free flow time. I often find little offices set up all over the room!











Fallow Deer have been busy making puppets and will be writing instructions next.







Woodpeckers class We've been working hard writing poetry linked to our class text, The Iron Man. We've also been using charcoal to create copies of famous art work









